
 CSC/PAC  Samuels meeting was called to order on November 21. 2024 at 4PM 

 In attendance: 
 Cesar Rivera, Chad Rogers, Karen Ruzycki, Sharlyn Flaxer, Jeff Harper, Ligia Gibson, 
 Guadalupe Lujan, Mariam Moy, Simi Landau 

 Budget, enrollment, and  CMAS testing were discussed. 

 Enrollment update is still stable at 532 with ELA-S having close to  35 in each class. 
 Preliminary  Enrollment Projections for the next school year should be close to what the 
 enrollment is at the present. 

 Budget Development  Timeline  for the next school year is to be  determined within the months 
 of December 3, 2024  to February 5, 2025. 

 CMAS testing is being advertised this year  with  hopes of having  more students take the 
 CMAS test in April, 2025. 

 Optimistic closure with Thanksgiving wishes. 
 Next meeting is January 14, 2025 


